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EARLY DISPERSAL FOR GRADE 1 
 
Dear Parents, 
Greetings from Dewvale School! 
 
As we step into another exciting year of learning and growth,we extend our heartfelt 
gratitude for your continued support and cooperation.To ensure a smooth transition 
for our young learners,we would like to inform you that students of Grade 1 will 
follow an early dispersal schedule along with Kindergarten from 7th April 
2025,Monday to 10th April,Thursday. 
 
Dispersal Timing - 11:40 a.m. 
 
This arrangement will help our little ones adapt comfortably to their new routine. 
Regular school timings for grade 1 will commence from 14th April 2025,Monday. 
 
We appreciate your cooperation and look forward to a wonderful year ahead! 
 
 

  Best Regards, 
 
 

 سيما عمر
Seema Umar 

 


